
                           

                                     

                             

                             

                                  

                               

  

             

                         

                         

                   

                       

                           

                             

                     

                         

       

    

   

          

 

                                         

                                 

 

IESO Engagement 

From: IESO Engagement
Sent: January 19, 2022 11:18 AM
To: IESO Engagement
Subject: Regional Electricity Planning Webinar for Renfrew Region – February 9 at 10 a.m. 

Regional electricity planning continues for the Renfrew region. A webinar is scheduled for February 

9, 2022 at 10:00 a.m. to provide an update on the planning status and give an overview of the 

electricity needs identified for the area. The IESO is seeking feedback on the electricity demand 

forecast, identified needs and proposed plan for engagement to help inform the development of an 

Integrated Regional Resource Plan (IRRP) for the region, which is expected to be posted in Q3 2022. 

Webinar materials will be available in advance and written comments will be invited until March 2, 
2022. 

Register here to participate in the webinar. 

The Renfrew region is defined on electrical infrastructure boundaries, and roughly encompasses the 

towns of Arnprior, Deep River, Laurentian Hills, Petawawa and Renfrew, the townships of 

Admaston/Bromley, Bonnechere Valley, Brudenell, Lyndoch and Raglan, Greater Madawaska, Head, 

Clara and Maria Horton, Killaloe, Hagarty and Richards, Laurentian Valley, Madawaska Valley, 

McNab/Braeside, North Algona Wilberforce and Whitewater Region; as well as the City of Pembroke. 

All interested parties are invited and encouraged to participate including, but not limited to, local 

municipalities, Indigenous communities, businesses, stakeholders and members of the general public. 

For additional details on this engagement initiative, please visit the Renfrew regional electricity 

planning engagement web page. 

Thank you, 

Sari Gerwitz 
Community Engagement & Customer Outreach 
IESO 

++This email is being sent to all municipalities, IESO subscribers for the Renfrew region, East Regional Network members and active 
participants in this engagement initiative. To subscribe for regional planning updates or manage your subscription, please visit 
https://www.ieso.ca/subscribe 
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https://www.ieso.ca/en/Get-Involved/Regional-Planning/East-Ontario/Renfrew
https://teams.microsoft.com/registration/vVrVfPJjxUOPS9OOpFit2A,aD4FCmJ84Ee_sbol3SSeTA,W8KSxEv0Y0W_ZmhmgIhGAg,qIyWdOvZAkGNkPbkhaI-xQ,_YpAq1u_M0C9GDaMJTlYaQ,sMiHhLP54UyNQnhxaMc4Rg?mode=read&tenantId=7cd55abd-63f2-43c5-8f4b-d38ea458add8
https://www.ieso.ca/en/Sector-Participants/Engagement-Initiatives/Engagements/Regional-Electricity-Planning-Renfrew
https://www.ieso.ca/subscribe

